
Statement of Reasons – 20mph limits 

 

Dorset Council’s vision is to improve road safety by reducing the number of road injuries 
and believe that by introducing new 20mph schemes it will contribute towards this 
vision.  

To provide a safer environment for all as inappropriate speed limits make movement 
dangerous where people live, work and play.  

To regulate or reduce the speed of vehicles to a level which mean more people feel 
comfortable to walk or cycle and it is safer for children to walk to school. 

 


